


Candy Bar Pick Up

Date:  April 13th 10 am – 11:30
                         
Where: South Milwaukee Little League Park

[bookmark: _GoBack]Please make checks out to SMLL- $200 per child that you are selling for – Checks will be deposited one month after pick-up.


Candy bars cannot be picked up without payment.

Please make every effort to pick up your candy bars on this date as there will be limited time after this to pick them up. 

If you have any questions you can email Jen Weber at jweb6262@gmail.com.


Thank you for your continued support of SMLL.



